
Cliftonville FC: Free tickets offer to SJB school community 

 

 

Sunday 12th March, 2023 

Dear parents/ guardians, 

Cliftonville FC are offering free tickets for children and accompanying adults to attend 

next Saturday’s (18th March) home game against Dungannon Swifts at Solitude (3pm). 

After Cliftonville’s shock home defeat to Dungannon in the Irish Cup last week, this game 

offers an early opportunity to avenge the loss so hopefully there will be goals to cheer 

for the home fans. 

Any parent wishing to obtain the tickets must email Mr Donnelly at the school’s email 

address (below) and must specify the name/class of the pupil and the number of adult & 

children’s tickets required. Please note- there must be more children than adults in the 

ticket request, but feel free to request tickets for children not currently pupils in the 

school. This is about encouraging more children to experience live football so is not 

exclusive to our own pupils. 

Please ensure requests are made prior to lunchtime on Tuesday. As there will be a 

limited number of tickets available, please only request if you are definitely intending on 

going to the game next Saturday. 

Yours sincerely, 

C Donnelly 
Principal 
 
 

info@stjohnthebaptistps.belfast.ni.sch.uk 
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